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This week, Year Four experienced life as a Saxon in 1066!  They explored making a variety of 
items including beeswax candles, leather finger guards, ink and even medicine!  As the morning 
moved on,, pupils started to receive news of bad omens and invasions so they had to prepare 

for battle! In the afternoon, Year Four were whizzed back to the year 2021 and became     
archaeologists unearthing a range of finds.  What a brilliant day! 



Her are our lovely Year Six pupils back in September 
2014 when they’d just started in Reception.  To see 
how they’ve changed, check out the pictures  on the 

next page of Y6 dragon boat racing. 



On Thursday, Year Six had great fun dragon boat racing in Warwick.  Teams EA Sports, 
Possessed, Scraps and Geoff  all competed against each other to see who was the racing 
champion.  After much paddling, EA Sports emerged the victorious! 
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Today, children met their new 
teachers for September!  Everybody 

had fun learning together and   
getting to know each other. 



Year Six have used 
Sharpie pens to   

create pop-art self 
portraits.  Can you 
tell who is who? 



The JK Exercise Game 

Gurtaran and Japjeevan have made up an exercise game you might like to play.  
Simply print out the cards below and place in a box.  Choose a card at random and 

complete the activity.  The whole family can play and keep fit at the same time. 



We’re very touched to have received a hand-made book from the Kuzma  
family thanking school for the education we’ve provided for Aleks.  The book 

is beautiful and contains some lovely words: 

 

“ We are Polish.  We came to Leamington Spa in 2014.  The city captivated us.  In 
2014 we were able to find a place for our son at Sydenham Primary School.  It     

couldn’t have been better. 

Time passes so quickly.  We wholeheartedly thank the teachers and school staff for the 
work they have put in helping to raise our son.  Thanks from the bottom of our hearts. 

We met wonderful people at this school. Aleksander has spent wonderful years here. 
Our son has always been well looked after.  We are very sorry that Aleks is leaving 

Sydenham Primary School but we are very grateful that you taught him to be friendly 
and affectionate.  We will remember you forever.” 
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Breakfast Club and Butterflies After School Club 

We would like to thank all of our families that have used this service this academic year for their patience and          
understanding of the need for us to run these clubs in line with government guidelines . 

We are very aware that this has impacted on the enjoyment of these services for some of our children . 

We are delighted to tell you that as from September the clubs will be run as follows: 

Breakfast Club - this will continue to be held in the School Hall. We feel the start to the school day has been very     
positive for children in Breakfast Club whilst being held in the hall .  Whilst there will be no need for children to sit in 
their class bubbles, we will still encourage children to start their day seated at a table with children in their year group. 
There will be the opportunity for children to colour, play games and enjoy their breakfast.  

Butterflies Club - this will be held in the green hut at the end of the car park.  We feel this space lends itself very well to 
the type of service we want to offer at the end of the day. This is a more relaxed space with comfortable seating and 
games and activities for the children to enjoy after a full day at school.  Children will be able to go and play outside 
weather permitting . 

We hope you continue to support our decision and look forward to welcoming you all back in September . 

Sarah Beck—School Business Manager 

Sunflower Stars 

 

Class Superstars 

Due to Changeover Day, we will announce our final class superstars of the year next week. 

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 21st July 2021    Break up for the summer holiday 

Thursday 22nd July—Wednesday 1st September school closed for summer holiday 

Thursday 2nd September 2021   School closed for teacher training. 

Friday 3rd September 2021     School closed for teacher training. 

Monday 6th September 2021   Autumn term begins. 

I hope you enjoy a warm and sunny weekend. 

Kind regards from Miss Glenny 

 

Well done to Zara and Dominic for growing amazing sunflowers from the 
seeds given to them by school.  The children have also helped to grow lots of 
delicious strawberries.  What amazing green fingers! 


